
RESOURCE SHARING COMMITTEE BOARD REPORT 
January 17, 2012 
 
Resource Sharing (Heidi Schroeder) 
 
 
NLM Duplicates 
The Committee is expecting a shipment of NLM Duplicate books in the next few 
months.  
 
Procedure Manual 
Since the Nov. 11 board meeting, Heidi Schroeder talked with Nadia Lalla about 
the need to update the Resource Sharing and Group Purchasing procedure 
manuals.  The Resource Sharing procedure manual was updated on 11/11/11. 
 
Expense Request 
The Committee would like to request up to $700 (should be less) to cover 
committee expenses: UPS shipping to MHSLA libraries and packing supplies.  
 
  
Respectfully Submitted, 
Heidi Schroeder 
Chair, Resource Sharing 
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